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Knowledge is power: how to protect yourself and your loved
ones

Today, a lecture was held at the RUE "Polotsk CSMS" by the First Deputy Head of the Novopolotsk City
Department of Emergency Situations N.E. Yantsevich.

The topic of the meeting was "Life safety of the population. Prevention of deaths in fires and water bodies."

During the meeting, the main causes of emergency situations were considered, and statistics on
emergencies in Novopolotsk for 2024 were presented. The employees of our center remembered how to
properly use a fire extinguisher, learned about the mobile application "Help is Near" from the Ministry of
Emergency Situations and the importance of autonomous fire alarms. Safety is the task of each of us!

 


